The next online meeting on industrial practice was held
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On July 20, Sapozhnikova Svetlana Yurievna held a regular online meeting with the heads of

the academic groups on industrial practice "Assistant to the procedural nurse" of the 3rd year
students of the specialty "General Medicine" studying English.  During the events, the results
of the intermediate testing and the preparation of reporting documentation were discussed, the
head also answered numerous questions from students. The video recording of the meeting is
available in the Moodle CSU system.

Dear students, we would like to remind you that you can find all the information you need for
successful practical training in the section "Department of Internal Medicine Propedeutics with a
Course in Radiation Diagnostics" in the Moodle system, following the link
https://moodle.chuvsu.ru/course/index.php

? categoryid = 247 and on the official website of the department.

According to the work plan of the practice, on July 27, final testing will take place in the Moodle
system of ChSU.
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